
Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
MVT Canadian Bus
133 Welham Road
Barrie, ON L4N 8Y3
CA

L 4 N 8 Y 3

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0875066 to WC0875077

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 227406
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 227406

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 227406

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=227406&p=8641
CID:227406
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=227406&p=8641


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875066

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875066

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875066

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473530&p=8641&sn=WC0875066
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473530&p=8641&sn=WC0875066
SN:WC0875066


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875067

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875067

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875067

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473531&p=5502&sn=WC0875067
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473531&p=5502&sn=WC0875067
SN:WC0875067


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875068

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875068

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875068

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473532&p=2576&sn=WC0875068
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473532&p=2576&sn=WC0875068
SN:WC0875068


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875069

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875069

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875069

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473533&p=3082&sn=WC0875069
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473533&p=3082&sn=WC0875069
SN:WC0875069


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875070

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875070

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875070

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473534&p=9892&sn=WC0875070
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473534&p=9892&sn=WC0875070
SN:WC0875070


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875071

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875071

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875071

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473535&p=4068&sn=WC0875071
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473535&p=4068&sn=WC0875071
SN:WC0875071


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875072

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875072

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875072

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473536&p=6667&sn=WC0875072
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473536&p=6667&sn=WC0875072
SN:WC0875072


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875073

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875073

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875073

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473537&p=1286&sn=WC0875073
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473537&p=1286&sn=WC0875073
SN:WC0875073


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875074

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875074

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875074

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473538&p=906&sn=WC0875074
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473538&p=906&sn=WC0875074
SN:WC0875074


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875075

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875075

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875075

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473539&p=7637&sn=WC0875075
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473539&p=7637&sn=WC0875075
SN:WC0875075


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875076

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875076

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875076

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473540&p=6767&sn=WC0875076
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473540&p=6767&sn=WC0875076
SN:WC0875076


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875077

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875077

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875077

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473541&p=8858&sn=WC0875077
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473541&p=8858&sn=WC0875077
SN:WC0875077


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
MVT Canadian Bus
133 Welham Road
Barrie, ON L4N 8Y3
CA L 4 N 8 Y 3

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0875078 to WC0875089

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 227407
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 227407

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 227407

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=227407&p=7147
CID:227407
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=227407&p=7147


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875078

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875078

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875078

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473542&p=7147&sn=WC0875078
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473542&p=7147&sn=WC0875078
SN:WC0875078


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875079

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875079

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875079

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473543&p=348&sn=WC0875079
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473543&p=348&sn=WC0875079
SN:WC0875079


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875080

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875080

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875080

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473544&p=3726&sn=WC0875080
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473544&p=3726&sn=WC0875080
SN:WC0875080


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875081

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875081

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875081

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473545&p=8923&sn=WC0875081
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473545&p=8923&sn=WC0875081
SN:WC0875081


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875082

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875082

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875082

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473546&p=9431&sn=WC0875082
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473546&p=9431&sn=WC0875082
SN:WC0875082


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875083

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875083

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875083

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473547&p=130&sn=WC0875083
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473547&p=130&sn=WC0875083
SN:WC0875083


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875084

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875084

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875084

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473548&p=6028&sn=WC0875084
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473548&p=6028&sn=WC0875084
SN:WC0875084


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875085

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875085

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875085

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473549&p=3564&sn=WC0875085
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473549&p=3564&sn=WC0875085
SN:WC0875085


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875086

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875086

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875086

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473550&p=802&sn=WC0875086
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473550&p=802&sn=WC0875086
SN:WC0875086


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875087

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875087

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875087

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473551&p=7216&sn=WC0875087
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473551&p=7216&sn=WC0875087
SN:WC0875087


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875088

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875088

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875088

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473552&p=7427&sn=WC0875088
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473552&p=7427&sn=WC0875088
SN:WC0875088


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875089

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875089

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875089

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473553&p=7048&sn=WC0875089
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473553&p=7048&sn=WC0875089
SN:WC0875089


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
MVT Canadian Bus
133 Welham Road
Barrie, ON L4N 8Y3
CA L 4 N 8 Y 3

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0875090 to WC0875101

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 227408
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 227408

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 227408

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=227408&p=9190
CID:227408
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=227408&p=9190


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875090

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875090

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875090

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473554&p=9190&sn=WC0875090
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473554&p=9190&sn=WC0875090
SN:WC0875090


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875091

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875091

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875091

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473555&p=9893&sn=WC0875091
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473555&p=9893&sn=WC0875091
SN:WC0875091


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875092

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875092

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875092

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473556&p=9086&sn=WC0875092
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473556&p=9086&sn=WC0875092
SN:WC0875092


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875093

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875093

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875093

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473557&p=8868&sn=WC0875093
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473557&p=8868&sn=WC0875093
SN:WC0875093


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875094

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875094

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875094

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473558&p=1741&sn=WC0875094
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473558&p=1741&sn=WC0875094
SN:WC0875094


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875095

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875095

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875095

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473559&p=7893&sn=WC0875095
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473559&p=7893&sn=WC0875095
SN:WC0875095


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875096

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875096

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875096

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473560&p=2375&sn=WC0875096
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473560&p=2375&sn=WC0875096
SN:WC0875096


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875097

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875097

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875097

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473561&p=6209&sn=WC0875097
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473561&p=6209&sn=WC0875097
SN:WC0875097


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875098

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875098

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875098

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473562&p=9197&sn=WC0875098
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473562&p=9197&sn=WC0875098
SN:WC0875098


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875099

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875099

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875099

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473563&p=7176&sn=WC0875099
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473563&p=7176&sn=WC0875099
SN:WC0875099


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875100

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875100

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875100

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473564&p=4495&sn=WC0875100
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473564&p=4495&sn=WC0875100
SN:WC0875100


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875101

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875101

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875101

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473565&p=1669&sn=WC0875101
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473565&p=1669&sn=WC0875101
SN:WC0875101


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
MVT Canadian Bus
133 Welham Road
Barrie, ON L4N 8Y3
CA L 4 N 8 Y 3

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0875102 to WC0875113

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 227409
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 227409

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 227409

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=227409&p=3595
CID:227409
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=227409&p=3595


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875102

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875102

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875102

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473566&p=3595&sn=WC0875102
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473566&p=3595&sn=WC0875102
SN:WC0875102


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875103

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875103

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875103

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473567&p=3834&sn=WC0875103
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473567&p=3834&sn=WC0875103
SN:WC0875103


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875104

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875104

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875104

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473568&p=9782&sn=WC0875104
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473568&p=9782&sn=WC0875104
SN:WC0875104


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875105

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875105

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875105

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473569&p=700&sn=WC0875105
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473569&p=700&sn=WC0875105
SN:WC0875105


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875106

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875106

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875106

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473570&p=4454&sn=WC0875106
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473570&p=4454&sn=WC0875106
SN:WC0875106


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875107

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875107

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875107

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473571&p=9098&sn=WC0875107
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473571&p=9098&sn=WC0875107
SN:WC0875107


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875108

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875108

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875108

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473572&p=9143&sn=WC0875108
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473572&p=9143&sn=WC0875108
SN:WC0875108


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875109

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875109

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875109

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473573&p=7923&sn=WC0875109
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473573&p=7923&sn=WC0875109
SN:WC0875109


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875110

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875110

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875110

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473574&p=6488&sn=WC0875110
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473574&p=6488&sn=WC0875110
SN:WC0875110


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875111

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875111

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875111

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473575&p=9856&sn=WC0875111
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473575&p=9856&sn=WC0875111
SN:WC0875111


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875112

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875112

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875112

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473576&p=3552&sn=WC0875112
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473576&p=3552&sn=WC0875112
SN:WC0875112


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0875113

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0875113

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0875113
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https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473577&p=1681&sn=WC0875113
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2473577&p=1681&sn=WC0875113
SN:WC0875113
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